
 That is the question these donkeys seem to 
have as they venture over to look at the large machine digging a 
trench for the recently completed pipeline through Coke County.  
You would have thought they would have waited for the machine to 
stop running before getting that close. Curiosity could have killed 
something bigger than a cat if  they’d gotten much closer! The 
pipeline which runs across the county from the west to the southeast 
will provide a much needed boost in tax revenues to local coffers.

Six 
teams, consisting of  46 
individuals, recently completed 
the Walk Across Texas program 
hosted by Texas A&M AgriLife 
Extension Service of  Coke 
County. Over the course of  an 8 
week period, teams competed 
against each other to see who 
could walk the most miles across 
Texas. Collectively, these 46 
people walked 17,620.13 miles 
and lost 36.8 pounds.  
Congratulations to all who made 
this a very successful program.

The Bronte Sorosis Study Club celebrated its Seventieth 
Anniversary on Thursday, February 16, 2017, at the Bronte First United Methodist Church. 


